
Welcome to the new deer archery season September 27. By now you 
should have checked out your archery equipment, cut firing lanes and 
practiced. Hunting from a tree stand? Be sure it is in good condition and 
already up. Deer notice anything new in appearance. Remember when 
your feet leave the ground a safety harness should be in use. Lastly 
scouting should have been done for deer movement.  


